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The LOEN Ladies Club, a social club open to all women 
of the community, is having their next general meeting on 
Tuesday, May 23, 2017. Come out and meet the new officers 
and executive board members who will be serving the club 
during the 2017-18 term. The evening begins at 6:30pm with 
a Potluck Social Hour and the meeting follows at 7:30pm.

On Saturday, April 8, the LOEN Ladies Club held its Second 
Annual Spring Picnic in the meadow near the gazebo and 
clubhouse. This free picnic was a community outreach of our 
club provided to the entire LOEN community. We wanted to 
provide all LOEN residents the opportunity to come out on a 
beautiful Spring day to meet and socialize with their neighbors, 
and experience the fun of their very own Ladies Club. This year 
the weather was superb and the food and entertainment was 
outstanding. The fantastic music was provided by White Noise 
whose members include LOEN residents Willie Boswell and Barry 
McKinney. Thanks guys for the donation of your time and talent. 
More thanks go to our sponsors whose generous donations helped 
make our picnic a success: LOEN HOA, Dr. Mark Gray, DDS, 
Michelle Hinton, REALTOR, Perfection Fireplace and Supply, 
Joe’s Mesquite Grill, and PartnERs Emergency Center.

Our club is a great place to meet your neighbors and make new 
friends. The club has several social and game groups that meet 
monthly and five general membership meetings held throughout 
the year. Some activity groups meet during the day and others 
in the evenings, to try to accommodate the different schedules 
of our members. Not quite sure if you’re ready to join yet? Just 
contact us to attend one of our activity groups as a visitor. Then, 
if you like us, you can join the Ladies Club! Of course, visitors 
are always welcomed at our general meetings and new members 
are accepted at any time. If you would like more information or 
want to join the Ladies Club, please contact Jeanne MacKenzie 
at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com.

LOEN Ladies Club News

We would like to recognize our graduating seniors by including 
a small picture and a few lines about where your child will be 
attending college. Please send your information to articles@
peelinc.com (include the newsletter you would like to recognize 
them in, photo, name, etc).

Attention Parents of 
Graduating Seniors!
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:.....................................................   James Walker
Vice President: ............................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary: .....................................................   Mary Nelson
Treasurer:  ...............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ......................................  Richard Weck

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

The new season is finally here and our enthusiastic swimmers 
from nearby neighborhoods are  back in action and are looking 
forward to their first swim meet! 

Practices will be at the Lakes on Eldridge pool on Mondays, the 
Lakes on Eldridge North pool on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, and 
the Villages of Lakepointe pool on Thursdays and Fridays.

We really appreciate the Villages of Lake Pointe, Lakes on 
Eldridge North and Lakes on Eldridge communities for allowing 
us to use their facilities for practices this season.

Below is the season’s calendar for easy reference.  For more 
information, check out the NEW website http:/loedolphins.swim-
team.us./ for anything and everything about the LOEST Dolphins!

Meet Schedule

May 13- LOE vs .Bridgeland, away meet
May 20- LOE vs. Copperfield, home meet
May 27- LOE vs .Cypress Mills, away meet
June 3- LOE vs. Jersey Village, home meet
June 10- LOE vs. Deerfield, away meet
June 17- Divisionals 

Come Cheer on the LOE 
Dolphin Swim Team!

Call and
schedule
a tour.

713-465-0288

OFFERING JUNE SUMMER CAMP PRESENTED 
BY SKYTREE SUMMER ACADEMY
DETAILS: WWW.THEBRANCHSCHOOL.ORG
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FIVE STAR REAL ESTATE AGENT AWARD WINNER

TOP PRODUCER

GRADUATE REALTOR INSTITUTE (GRI)

MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

ACCREDITED LUXURY HOME SPECIALIST (ALHS)

CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST (CLHMS)

MILLION DOLLAR GUILD MEMBER OF THE INSTITUTE 
FOR LUXURY HOME MARKETING

MEMBER OF KELLER WILLIAMS LUXURY HOMES INTERNATIONAL 

MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY HOME 
CONNECTION

MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION NETWORK

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.

For every home we sell, we help
build a home for a family in need.

     obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!N

Michelle Hinton 
Realtor®, Keller Williams Memorial

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

Cypress Christian entered 21 
students in grades 3-8 in the ACSI 
Area Math Olympics. Students 
qualified for this event by scoring 
in the top range in the entire six-
state region. Students participated 
in the area of computation or 
reasoning. Congratulations 

students: Third Grade Computation: Michael Conomos-4th 
place, Excellent; Finn Howren-Excellent; Third Grade Reasoning: 
Corinne Keim-4th place; Excellent; Kayla Santos-Good; Fourth 
Grade Computation: Ryan Eom-Excellent; Carson Spenn-5th 
place, Excellent; Caroline Tate-2nd place, Superior; Fourth Grade 
Reasoning: Zachary Burns-Superior; Kyle Leamons-3rd place, 
Superior; Adam Williams-Excellent; Fifth Grade Computation: 
Keaton Barbisch-3rd place, Excellent; Ethan John-Excellent; Fifth 
Grade Reasoning: Sarah Olenick-Excellent; Diego Sarmiento-
Good; Sixth Grade Computation: Chloe Roberson-Excellent; Sixth 
Grade Reasoning: Eun Ju Seo-Excellent; Seventh Grade Reasoning: 
Anthony Shatby-Good; Jacob Swan-Tied for 1st Place-Excellent; 
Eighth Grade Computation: Jenny Dang-2nd Place, Excellent; 
Abby Gilreath-Good; Kara Nagasaki-Good (Not shown in photo).

CyChristian Math Olympians

Albion Hurricanes FC (AHFC), established in 1989, is leading 
the way in South Texas youth soccer by inspiring and developing 
young men and women through world class coaching and innovative 
techniques, as well as instilling the proper framework, self-esteem, 
confidence and sportsmanship within our athletes.

AHFC has multiple campuses in and around Houston . The 
club invites all interested players from the ages of 7 to 18, to the 
Player Tryouts & Evaluations and to become part of our success. 
We ask that all interested players pre-register before coming out 
to the fields. Please visit albionhurricanes.org for details about 
your particular campus.

AHFC offers JHSL (a recreational program for 5 - 10 year old) 
at our Cy Fair and Central locations and offers additional training 
at Katy Friday Night Academy.

Visit albionhurricanes.org for times and dates.

Albion Hurricanes 
FC AHFC Soccer Fall 

Tryouts & Evaluations 
May/June 2017
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Join Us for a day of FUN, FOOD, and GOLF benefiting ACTS 
of Wisdom, a faith-based, non-profit organization that seeks to 
provide quality education to children in rural Africa.

Cost: $115 Free range balls, cart, green fees, two drinks on 
course, tournament prize, and dinner. (If you do not have a 
foursome, we will pair you with others)

All proceeds benefit Acts of Wisdom and help to expand our 
presence in rural Africa to help give more children the materials 
they need for school. For a registration form or to be a sponsor 
at any level, please go to actsofwisdom.com.

ACTS of Wisdom grew out of founder Pastor Brad Otto’s 
experiences in Ethiopia and the Book of Acts where an Ethiopian 
Eunuch asks the Apostle Philip about Jesus. Philip is stunned that 
he doesn’t know, to which the eunuch replies, “No one has ever 
taught me.” Part of the cycle of poverty is not having access to 
quality education, or having inadequate supplies for education. 

Acts of Wisdom Golf Tournament
Friday, May 12, 2017 1:30 pm

145 million children in the world do not have access to education, 
yet children still dream of becoming doctors, lawyers, and teachers.

At ACTS of Wisdom we believe every child, everywhere, should 
have access to education and to teachers willing to take time to 
teach them. Our hope is that through bettering the education 
opportunities of children, we might be able to help end the cycle 
of poverty, and begin to have peacein our world.

Houston National Golf Course
16500 Houston National Blvd, Houston, TX 77095
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Cy-Fair Republican  
Women May Meeting

Tuesday, May 9th will be CFRW General Meeting  
from 10:30 AM - Noon.

Meeting is $3 -- Meeting w/Lunch at Noon is $23.
Hearthstone Country Club, 7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX 77095

All are welcome! 

Come and enjoy like-minded fellowship and relevant speakers. RSVP 
to www.cfrw.net by May 2nd. We look forward to seeing you there!

We have a Scholarship available for a female college student. Go 
to www.cfrw.net for criteria and application. Deadline is June 15th.

Our “After Hours” Event for March was a tour and lunch at the 
Steamboat House on Beltway 8. Owner Charlie Fogarty conducted 
the tour and everyone thoroughly enjoyed it. Check the website 
for future events.

SAVE the DATE—November 3rd for High Heels & High Tea at 
Sterling CC. Watch this space or website for further details.

Cypress Area Food Pantry

Do you know of someone who has trouble putting food on the 
table? Maybe their employment was suddenly terminated; maybe it’s 
a choice between medications or food; for whatever reason a family 
can find themselves in a situation where they need a little help.

Fountain of Life Church of God on Mueschke Road runs a 
food pantry on Mondays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm and the only 
requirement is that the client should live in zip code 77433 and west 
of Skinner 77429. For more information, contact 281-373-9337. 
Food donations and volunteers are also greatly appreciated.

Computerized job 
s e a rch  and  re sume 
preparation and printing 
are also available.

TIMES AND SERVICES

The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  1 8  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Summer
Program
24 mos.

thru
6th grade
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The Houston Choral Society (HCS) culminates its 30th season with 
magnificent and regal works in its Music Fit for a King concert on 
Saturday, May 6 at 7:30 PM at The Foundry United Methodist Church.

This inspiring concert, directed by HCS Artistic Director Dr. 
Kevin M. Klotz, features Handel’s “Coronation Anthem Zadok 
the Priest,” Mozart’s “Coronation Mass,” and John Rutter’s “This 
is the Day” that was composed for the wedding of HRH Prince 
William and Miss Catherine Middleton.

Handel composed his four coronation anthems between 
September and October 1727, producing some of the most spine-
tingling choral music of the Baroque period. Zadok the Priest is 
by far the most popular of the four. Composed for the coronation 
of King George II of England in 1727, this anthem has been 
performed at every coronation since then. Its adrenaline rush of 
an introduction, with its teasing promise of release only to start 
again, is only a warm-up for what is to come. As the regal strings 
build, it's still a surprise when the trumpets and choir burst onto 
the scene with their triumphant outpouring of joy, gradually 
climaxing in a full seven-part choir singing 'God save the King!'

Mozart’s triumphal Mass in C Major, K. 317, is one of his most 
popular and enduring works. It is known as the Coronation Mass, 
a nickname it acquired following a performance conducted by 
Antonio Salieri in 1791 in Prague at the coronation of Leopold 
II as King of Bohemia. This festive setting of the mass combines 
soloists, chorus, and orchestra in a brilliant and virtuosic style. 
In addition, Mozart uses the same thematic ideas from the first 
movement in the final movement, bringing a sense unity to this 
magnificent and rousing composition!

In addition, the 75-member chorus will be singing two numbers 
specifically composed for the coronations of British Royalty - 
C. Hubert H. Parry’s “I was Glad When They Said Unto Me” 
composed for the coronation of King Edward VII in 1902 and 
Ralph Vaughn Williams’ “O Taste and See” that was composed 
for the coronation of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II in 1953.

“On this concert, we are featuring works that were performed 
at royal celebrations,” said Dr. Klotz. “Come and experience 
the dramatic and rousing quality of these compositions as the 
Houston Choral Society presents some of the most magnificent 
and regal music ever written!"

Guest soloists for this concert are soprano Cynthia Clayton, mezzo-
soprano Sonja Bruzauskas, tenor Nicholas Szoeke, and bass Leon Turner.

Ticket prices are $25 for adults, $20 for seniors/students/veterans, 
and $10 for children ages 5 and younger. Group rates are available. 
Tickets are available online at www.houstonchoral.org. Tickets 
may also be purchased at the door. The Foundry United Methodist 
Church is one of the premiere choral venues in Houston with 
extraordinary acoustics. It is located in northwest Houston at 8350 
Jones Road, Houston, TX 77065 with easy access from Highway 290. 

The Houston Choral Society Presents
Music Fit for a King

May 6, 2017

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394
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©2017 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker

Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

713.555.5555
Agent.Name@GaryGreene.com

Agentwebsite.com

You Make It Home!

Whether you are moving 

to your first home, a larger home, 

or downsizing to a smaller home, 

choose an experienced Realtor® 

who will get you where you want 

to go with less stress and worry. 

Contact me today!

I’ll make it happen...
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You always know when an animal has met an untimely and 
unfortunate death when you see Black Vultures or Turkey Vultures. 
So how can you tell the difference? The Black Vulture has a featherless 
black-grey head while the Turkey Vulture has a featherless red head. 
In flight, the Black Vulture is distinguishable by white-tipped wings 

whereas the majority of the 
underside of the Turkey 
Vulture is pale in color.

Both species of vultures 
feed primarily on carrion. 
Most of what vultures eat 
would make any other 
animal very sick but they 
are strong animals with 
an incredible digestive 

system and a very strong immune system. Their stomachs are 
extremely acidic. They can usually survive eating carcasses 
infected with botulism, anthrax, cholera and salmonella. Some 
believe that vultures spread disease because they eat dead meat. 
Actually, the opposite is true. They rid our environment of what 
could potentially cause the spread of diseases.

Turkey Vultures use 
their eyesight and keen 
sense of smell to find 
their food. By flying low, 
they are able to see dead 
animals and detect the 
gases produced when an 
animal begins to decay. 
They prefer to feed on animals that are recently dead. Black Vultures 
can’t smell but will often follow Turkey Vultures to find food.

The breeding season of the turkey vulture starts in March, peaks 
in April to May, and continues into June. Interestingly, vultures 
don’t make nests. In most cases, females lay two eggs but have been 
known to lay one and rarely three. The eggs are whitish/cream colored 
and heavily marked with dark brown or lavender spots around the 
larger end. Eggs are generally laid on a bare surface in a protected 
location. TWRC receives many calls from the public reporting that 
a vulture took up residence in their atrium or on their front porch.

Both parents incubate, and the young hatch after 30 to 40 days. 
Chicks are altricial, or helpless at birth. Both adults feed the chicks 
by regurgitating food for them, and care for them for 10 to 11 
weeks. When adults are threatened while nesting, they may flee, or 
they may regurgitate on the intruder or feign death. If the chicks 
are threatened in the nest, they defend themselves by hissing and 
regurgitating. Family groups will remain together until fall.

Although not endangered, vultures have been impacted by 
the use of lead bullets and buckshot used by hunters. If the shot 
animal is not removed or covered, vultures will consume the 

By Cheryl Conley, TWRC Wildlife Center
NATURE’S CLEAN-UP CREW

contaminated meat and become ill or die.
Because of their eating habits and appearance, vultures would probably 

never win a “My Favorite Bird” contest or “Most Beautiful Bird” award 
but they play an important role in keeping our environment cleaner and 
definitely smelling better. Have you thanked a vulture today?

If you’d like to learn more about TWRC Wildlife Center, what we 
do and how you can help, visit our website at www.twrcwildlifecenter.
org. Opportunities are available at our wildlife center and include 
baby bird and opossum feeders. We also provide training for in-home 
rehabilitators. TWRC Wildlife Center, 10801 Hammerly Boulevard, 
Houston, TX 77043. 713-468-TWRC.

Relay For Life of Cy-Fair is scheduled 
for Saturday May 20, 2017 at 11 AM 
through 11 PM at HP Campus, 11445 
Compaq Center Rd. W, at intersection 
of SH 249 and Louetta Road.

The American Cancer Society’s Relay 
For Life of Cy-Fair is the primary fund raising event for ACS 
every year. Help in the fight against cancer by walking with 
us and joining in the fun activities and solemn and joyful 
ceremonies! This is the 13th year for Relay in Cy-Fair and 
this event has grown and raised more money each year since 
its’ inception! To join a team or form one of your own please 
visit our website. www.relayforlife.org/cyfairtx

This year our theme is: The Cure Boat – Cruise For the Cure!
Fun Activities will be announced in the coming weeks.
Last year flood damage to the facilities postponed our date 

and inclement weather moved the event indoors, but nothing 
dampened the spirits of hundreds of participants! Enthusiasm 
abounded and the event was a huge success, raising more 
than $70,000.! This year our goal is to surpass that total. 
Our efforts will one day provide for cancer research to end 
this dreaded disease! AND WEATHER WILL NOT STOP 
US! Participate and help Make Cancer History!

Relay For Life remains the American Cancer Society’s most 
effective fund raising event in the fight against cancer. Money 
raised supports the American Cancer Society’s cancer research, as 
well as the programs and services we provide to cancer patients 
and their families. Relay For Life, is now forming both business 
and personal teams for the May 2017 Cy-Fair event. RFL is also 
seeking corporate sponsors, volunteers, cancer Survivors and 
Care-Givers for the Cy-Fair Relay. Anyone interested in signing 
up or learning more about how you can help in the fight against 
cancer can go to www.relayforlife.org/cyfairtx . Your involvement 
is the reason for our success! Thank you!

Richard Iazzetti, Marketing Chair, Relay For Life – Cy-Fair
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Clive: 281.460.3168 
Nancy: 713.870.3169

ngardner@garygreene.com
CliveAndNancy.com

©2016 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing 
Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Clive & Nancy
GARDNER

Lakes on Eldridge Residents

We’ve been your Lakes on Eldridge Neighbors since 2001 
but our marketing techniques reach the world.

Your home should be sold at the highest price,
in a time-frame that fits your needs,
and with the least amount of hassle.

WE DO THAT!

Please contact us if a move is in your future - 
The right Realtor® can make a world of difference!

World  Class!

Celebrating 15 years as your Neighborhood Realtors®



10     Lakes on Eldridge North - May 2017	 Copyright © 2017 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge North

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) are 
$50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 
or advertising@PEELinc.com.
Personal Classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) run 
at no charge to Lakes on Eldridge North residents, limit 30 words, please 
e-mail advertising@PEELinc.com.

CLASSIFIEDS

O P E N I N G  A U G U S T  2 0 1 7
NOW ENROLLING! 

LIH
Lycée International Houston

Lycée International de Houston

BILINGUAL EDUCATION PK3-12

FRENCH  |  ENGLISH  |  SPANISH  |  ARABIC |  MANDARIN

  832.474.1013
admission@lihouston.org
www.lihouston.org
15950 Park Row Dr. Houston, Texas 77084
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Running for Hearts 5K Family Fun Run and Walk benefits Victims 
of Crime, Abuse, and Human Trafficking in Northwest Houston

Hundreds of runners and walkers participated in the 2nd Annual 
Running for Hearts 5K Family Fun Run and Walk benefiting Shield 
Bearer at Northside Christian Church on March 25, 2017. This 
event, co-chaired by Precinct 4 Harris County Commissioner R. Jack 
Cagle and Shield Bearer Founder Matthew White, shed light on the 
growing need for counseling services and prevention programs for 
victims of crime, abuse, and human trafficking in the community.

 “Shield Bearer provides a safe and hopeful place for children and 
adults to rebuild after tragedy and trauma. We do this with an army of 
community supporters, volunteers, and professional counselors. We are 
so thankful for everyone who came out to make a difference for people 
who have gone through traumatic events right here in Northwest 
Houston,” states Shield Bearer Executive Director Roy Wooten.

Local businesses, schools, and organizations rallied to support this 
cause including Platinum Sponsor Avanti Senior Living. “Avanti 
Senior Living is dedicated to enriching the lives of their residents and 
the community around them. Their partnership was instrumental 
in the success of this event and it will have a lasting impact on the 
community. The volunteer support from local schools was incredible 
and organizations like the American Business Women’s Association 
generated thousands of dollars for the cause. It truly was a community 
effort,” states Shield Bearer Associate Director Melissa Rotholz.

Additional sponsors included FINS ‘The Art of Swim’, Toney 
Construction Services, Lindsay’s Light, Brookside Funeral Home-
Champions, Tomball Ford and Dodge, Freedom Publishing 
Unlimited, Health South, Spring Medical Associates, Dayna Wilson 
State Farm, Biggby Coffee, Houston Methodist Hospital, Nestle 
Pure Life, ReWarding Images, Misfit Design Group, P31 Fitness, 
Chick-fil-A, Giannina’s Pizza and Catering, Tacos Ole, HEB Spring 
Market, and Tikiz Shaved Ice and Ice Cream.

For more information about volunteering and partnering with 
Shield Bearer, visit shieldbearer.org, call (281) 894-7222, or attend 
a free Community Breakfast on the first Tuesday of the month at 
9AM at 12340 Jones Rd, Ste 290 in Houston.

Shield Bearer Running 
for Hearts 2017
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Offering Extensive Marketing and Advertising to Sell Your Home!

Over the last 15 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281.925.3047


